
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
March 19, 2021 
 

 

TRAFFIC ALERT 
Right lane closure on NM 314 northbound at Courthouse Road 

March 22-26 
 
 

LOS LUNAS–The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the traveling public 

of a right lane closure on northbound NM 314 and Courthouse road, beginning Monday, March 22 to 

Friday, March 26, 2021.  Crews are working on a realignment of this intersection.  Motorists should 

give themselves some extra time to reach their destination. 

 

For updated construction information, visit www.nmroads.com.  All construction is weather permitting 

and subject to change without notice. 
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